

The Friends of Stirchley Park

## **UPDATE**

Following the successful bid to redevelop Stirchley Baths and the subsequent Gain Contribution, The Friends were recently invited to a meeting at Selly Oak District Office to discuss improvements to the park. The architects and contractors from Stirchley Baths, Stirchley Neighbourhood Forum, representative from Birmingham City Council and local councillors also attended.

The Friends made the following suggestions/ideas;

- Path replacing/repairs
- Bridge repairs
- Improvements to Bond Street entrance power wash & maintenance to foliage
- More benches
- A circular vandal proof seat around the large tree
- · Restoration of the neglected beds including planting
- More spring bulbs
- More trees around parks edges ensuring open space is preserved

The Friends are committed to preserving and improving this little green space and we will continue to work hard with our supporters to secure it's future.

The park belongs to the people of Stirchley and the Friends welcome your feedback on the proposals so please get in touch. Send us an email or Tweet us and check out our new Flickr account. We will continue to upload pictures through the coming year.

